MARINA VIEW SCHOOL }\‘

Matatau mo te ao Learning for Life

2024 MARINA VIEW SCHOOL STATIONERY - YEAR1
Rooms Tahi Rua and 4

On Tuesday, 30 January 2024, your child will be Year One in Room No.........

with class teacher

Children who were in Room 9 & 10 in Year 0 will continue to use their stationery books, library
bag and journal bag, and only purchase new books when requested by the teacher.

NEW_ “2024 Children” will need to purchase the “New Entrant pack” from the office for $55.00,
a library bag for $4.00, journal bag for $3.50 totalling $62.50. Please check with the Office
whether you need to purchase a chairbag, as only Room 4 require them.

Exercise books normally run out during the year. When this happens the
children will come home with a teacher’s note requesting for appropriate
items to be purchased from the school office.

Please bring one Box of Tissues to share with the class.

Holiday Office Hours:

Thursday 25th January 2024, 9am - 12pm Enrolments and NE/Year 1Stationery

Friday 26th January 2024, 9am - 12pm Enrolments and NE/Year 1 Stationery

Eftpos available

Uniforms are now available to order online at www.https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school

We look forward to seeing you on the first day of school, on Tuesday, 30th January 2024.
Thank you for your support.

Year1Team
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